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From: Mike Potser <extraman57@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 2:11 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I am a Forex trader and strongly opose this regulation.
Even though I lost a lot of money on FX, this regulation will shut foreve

what I've lost.
Thanks.
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